
 

Gofynner am/ 
Please ask for: 

Information Governance  
and Compliance  

Tel: 01443232000 

 
E-bost/E-mail: DataProtection@southwales-fire.gov.uk 

Our ref: IG001171 

Dyddiad/Date:  26th November 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
RE: Request for Information held by SWFRS 
 
Your request ref: IG001171 has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
You asked us: 
 
I recently raised a FOI request regarding fires taking place near to postcode CF33 6PT (Caegarw 
Farm/Travellers site). I live close to this postcode and believe that the air quality at my home suffers 
due to frequent fires. Please could I have an update showing more recent incidents (since 4th August 
2021). 
 
Please could the report include: 
 
Date of incident / Date Logged 
Location 
Brief description of incident 
 
Our response: 
 
No fires have been attended by SWFRS at this location since 04/08/21.  One false alarm was attended 
as detailed below. 
 

DATE 10/10/21 

LOCATION TRAVELLERS SITE NEXT TO,CAEGARW FARM,A48 FROM MARGAM 
ROUNDABOUT TO PYLE ROAD,PORT TALBOT,CF33 6PT 

DESCRIPTION No incident at location 

 
 
 



 

If you have any queries regarding your Freedom of Information request, please contact us at 
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk quoting the reference number above in any future 
communication. 

If you are dissatisfied with the way that your information request has been handled, you can request 
an internal review by emailing Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk 

We would like to thank you for your patience at this time. 

If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioner at: 

Information Commissioner’s Office-Wales, 
2nd Floor,  
Churchill House,  
Churchill Way, 
Cardiff,  
CF10 2HH. 

 
There is no charge for making an appeal. 

Yours Faithfully  
 
Information Governance and Compliance 
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk
mailto:Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk
mailto:Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk


 

 

 

Information Requests 

We are kindly asking that any data protection correspondence come to Information Governance & 

Compliance via email, as due to Government advice many of our support staff are working flexibly and we 

may not be in receipt of physical post as normal. At current, we would encourage you to utilise BACs 

payments for items that carry a fee (such as IRS Reports and Interviews, where appropriate following 

standard procedure and charges). 



 

 

 

 

 

 


